
COVID-19 Telemedicine Reimbursement Now Available 

 

Effective April 1, Pivot Health members can receive 100% reimbursement for a doctor’s office visit 

related to COVID-19 (one time per coverage period) through Doctor on Demand using a discounted code 

courtesy of Communicating for America (CFA), one of Pivot Health’s partners. If you have flu-like 

symptoms and want a medical professional’s opinion, visit Doctor on Demand, create an account, enter 

the employer code (CFA) pay $49 for an office visit, then schedule an appointment in minutes. Upon 

completion of your appointment, email the office visit receipt you receive and we will process a 

reimbursement of $49 for your visit. This reimbursement will remain in effect until at least June 30, 

2020, subject to further notice. 

 

Steps to Obtain Doctor on Demand Reimbursement 

1. Visit https://www.doctorondemand.com/ and create your account. 

2. When prompted, enter employer code “CFA” to obtain your Pivot Health discount. 

3. Pay for your doctor visit and schedule an appointment. 

4. Upon completion of the visit, you will receive an email receipt. Forward the email to 

customercare@cainc.org for reimbursement processing. 

 

How to Receive Your Reimbursement 

1. Your membership must be currently effective and in good standing. 

2. Office visits must relate to COVID-19, which are flu-like symptoms. Office visits for conditions 

not related to the coronavirus will not be reimbursed, however, you are still eligible for the 

discounted rate of $49 for any other urgent medical use of Doctor on Demand because of your 

membership. 

3. Reimbursement applies to any dependents covered on your membership. For example, a family 

of three is eligible for one Doctor on Demand visit for each member of the family, totaling three 

office visits for COVID-19. 

4. Reimbursement is available for up to 60-days following the date of your Doctor on Demand visit. 

5. Reimbursement is ONLY for doctor visits using Doctor on Demand. Your primary physician is not 

included with this offer. 

6. Reimbursement is not offered if you fail to use the CFA discount code. 

7. Please email your Doctor on Demand invoice to us at customercare@cainc.org. If you do not 

have an email address, a hard copy of the receipt can be mailed to Communicating for America, 

112 E. Lincoln Ave., Fergus Falls, MN 56537. 

8. You will receive a reimbursement check in the mail within 30-days of receipt. 

 

We care about your health and want to ensure you and your loved ones have access to any medical 

attention needed to get through this global pandemic. Be safe. Be well. If you have any questions about 

the reimbursement you can contact customercare@cainc.org . 
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In specific states, individuals who purchase a Pivot Health insurance plan become members of 

Communicating for America, Inc. (CFA), a non-profit association that promotes the betterment of general 

health and welfare for all Americans, particularly those who are self-employed in rural areas or own a 

small business. CFA member benefits are administered by CFA and are not affiliated with the insurance 

policy underwriter, Companion Life Insurance Company. 
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